
 

The Township of Guelph/Eramosa 

is currently accepting applications for  

Volunteer Firefighters* 

 

The Township of Guelph/Eramosa is located at the south end of Wellington County, 
surrounding the City of Guelph and is a vibrant rural and small urban municipality. 
 
The Township is currently accepting applications for Volunteer Firefighters for the Rockwood 
Station. 
 
Successful applicants must possess a valid DZ Driver’s License with no more than 3 demerit 
points and be prepared to provide a recent drivers abstract (within 30 days old) to the 
satisfaction of the Township of Guelph/Eramosa. Applicants must be able to fulfill the physical 
requirements of the job including heavy lifting. Applicants are expected to live within the 

“primary response area” of approximately 10 km from the Rockwood Fire Station. 
 

If you do not live within the primary response area, your application will be rejected. 
 

*The number of positions available will be determined upon budgetary approval. 

How to Apply: Send your cover letter and resume by email to humanresources@get.on.ca 
or by mail/in person to 8348 Wellington Rd 124, Rockwood, ON, N0B 2K0.   

 

Applicants are invited to submit the required information,  

no later than 4:30 p.m., Friday, February 13, 2015 
 

The Township of Guelph/Eramosa is an equal opportunity employer. Accommodations are available 
for all parts of the recruitment process. Applicants need to make their needs known in advance. 

We thank all applicants, but only candidates selected for an interview will be contacted. 

Personal information collected through the recruitment process will be used solely to determine 
eligibility for employment and handled in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and 

Protection of Privacy Act. 
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